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The Second Amendment 
and the Right to Bear 
Arms 
The massacres in El Paso, Texas 
and Dayton, Ohio occurred within 
13 hours on July 30, 2019 and July 
31, 2019. Intense public pressure 
to limit militarized weapons and 
increase background checks is at 
the center of the movement. Read 
more here about how these 
incidents mobilized a renewed call 
for gun reform.  

The Search for Justice on 
Behalf of Eric Garner 
Continues 
The officer who held Eric Garner in 
a chokehold which killed him, 
Daniel Pantaleo, was fired from the 
New York Police Department. Read 
more here about police violence 
and the impact of Mr. Garner’s 
death on the Black Lives Matter 
Movement. 

Title X Funding and the 
Trump Administration’s 
“Gag Rule” 
Planned Parenthood no longer 
receives Title X funding after 
the Trump Administration 
enforces new rules for 
recipients. Read more about the 
large-scale impacts on Planned 
Parenthood which provides 
family planning and 
reproductive health services to 
over 40 percent of patients 
covered by Title X funds. 

Kiro 7 Interviews CRJC 
Client Nancy Gill  
The Civil Rights Justice Center 
filed a lawsuit against the City 
of Seattle, Snohomish County, 
and several individual officers 
as a result of their unlawful 
search and arrest. Read more 
about Kiro 7’s interview with 
Ms. Gill and the result of the 
improper raid.  
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